Leader says proud of stationery manufacturers achievements
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A group of Iranian stationery manufacturers presented a report of new achievements and
successes they had made in the field of producing stationary last year in a letter to the Leader
of the Revolution.

The text of the response of the Leader of the Revolution to the letter was published on

Thursday morning in which Ayatollah Khamenei says he is proud of stationery manufacturers'
achievements.

Ayatollah Khamenei also said that he was happy to see their high-quality products, adding that
he was grateful for their efforts.

The Leader further urged them to continue the path they have stepped in.




